

Photog Ray Sullivan tinkers with his tools.



John Pereira—Editor-in-Chief of '65-'66 Voice.



Lou Capek and John Pereira talk turkey for Friday's deadline.



Edward Quigley, Moderator



Club officers prepare to face challenge of reorganization; Bob Russo, Vice-President; Joe Westfield, Treasurer; Ed Jaworski, President; Bob Sloan, Secretary.

Humanities Club

Professor Paul Dolan gave a successful talk on James Bond.

With no officers, no members and an uncertain budget, the Humanities Club started the year as little more than a tradition. Acting as President before his election, Ed Jaworski discussed a grand reorganizational plan with Brother Camillus and anyone who would listen. The plan turned out *not* to be a dream. A number of students became members at the Club's first meeting.

All of the activities turned out to be well organized successes. In the Fall, Professor Dolan gave an entertaining talk on James Bond; and the now demolished 162 building was the scene of the Club's most successful Art Show. Whereas lack of student participation characterized the Humanities Club in the past, lack of space to accommodate everyone interested characterized these activities.

After rewriting the Club's constitution, Steve Mulligan gave a talk on "Catcher in the Rye." An interesting discussion on the novel was given by Dr. Bush of the English department. Among the anticipated successes planned for the Spring were further student and faculty talks, and a film-discussion. The showing of a recent, controversial, and of course, "arty" film was rescheduled for the Spring because of the transit strike. Such a film followed by a discussion conducted by a faculty member has been growing in popularity at many colleges.



Brother Camillus, Moderator of the Humanities Club.

Ed and Bob Jaworski prepare Art Show. Prize winners were: Nick Caccavo, Steve Koroczuk, Bro. Adrian Thomas, Paul De Benedictis and John Field.

German Club



Mr. Sidney Rutar, Moderator of the German Club.